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Although I respect and have sympathy for people experiencing homelessness, I 

strictly oppose this bill because the implications it might have on public infrastructure 

and uses. Public place are remain to be public for people of all kind to enjoy. 

However, camping in such places severely limit the use of these places, make them 

dirty with human waste, increase drug trafficking and ultimately it’s not safe for tax 

paying citizens of Oregon.  


